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A Letter from the Executive Headteacher:

Dear Colleague,

Thank you for your interest in the School Business Manager position at Barnacre Rd
Primary School.

Barnacre Rd is a wonderful school with a friendly, hard-working and supportive staff
team who are committed to teamwork and self-development and dedicated to
enabling our pupils to realise their full potential. We are guided by our values and
vision to live life to the full and flourish academically, personally and spiritually. We
are proud to be part of the Bay Learning Trust. Our pupils are happy, caring, polite
and enthusiastic and we are immensely proud of them.

We are looking for a hardworking, innovative and dedicated professional to be our
School Business Manager from September 2025 and help us in giving our children the
best education available. The successful candidate will support the school in
meeting its primary function of raising standards and improving outcomes for
children through the provision of strategic vision and leadership in all aspects of
financial management, resource & administration management, GDPR, HR, and
communication with stakeholders.

Further details about our school are available on our school’'s website
https://www.barnacreroadprimary.co.uk/

If you share our vision and believe that you have the necessary skills, determination
and enthusiasm to join our team from September, then | encourage you to come and
see our fantastic school for yourself. Please telephone the school office on 01772
783555 to make an appointment where we would be delighted to show you around
and answer any questions you may have.
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Yoursfaithfully,
Jim Maloney
Executive Headteacher & Director of Primary Education









